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you for your subscription.  To 
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Customer Appreciation Day is 27th 
A new tradition?  Yes!  For the second year in a row, ham & bean 
soup with cornbread are slated for Customer Appreciation Day 
on Thursday, September 27 from 11-1 on the Horton Building 
plaza.  The lunch is the Port Authority’s thank you to on-site 
personnel.  Rain or shine the big ole’ kettle (see Facebook for the 
photo) will be fired up. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/OhioPortAuthority  

Projects Report: No Fall Slack Time 
The long-pending fire pump replacement project, finally, enters its 
final phase next week.  When operational, this will trigger the final 
demolition of the last two standing buildings on the future 
expansion site south of the Horton Building.  It’s no slack time this 
fall. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/projects   

The Beer Guys Are All The Buzz 
On Day One when it opens sometime next quarter, Homestead 
Beer Company will be the largest brewery in Licking County.  Mere 
mention of their new presence on the Aerospace Center campus 
invokes immediate interest. 

GO TO:   http://Facebook.com/HomesteadBeerCo  

 


